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Executive 
Summary: 

The report from Ofsted, CQC and HMIC following a week of inspection in 
January is attached.  
Overall the report cites extensive and consistent evidence of progress overall. 
There is evidence of strengthened partnership arrangements. There is one area 
mentioned that relates to both primary and secondary care clinicians in relation 
to attendance at case conferences. Haringey have now developed a scorecard 
which shows that from April to December 2009 there has been 100% 
attendance from secondary care clinicians at case conferences where invited. 
The Trust has a policy in place to ensure arrangements are in place to enable 
clinicians to attend when appropriate. 
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